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Senate Committee on Rules, 

The convenience of voting by mail should NOT be taken away from long time 

standing voters like us. My husband and I have been voting for over 50 years. Voting 

by mail allows us to read and discuss each person running for office and each bill 

before we vote. We love the time we are able to commit to the process in the comfort 

of our home. Please don't take this away from us. I understand the amount of work to 

get new idea passed. In fact, I was instrumental in helping pass the Bottle Bill of 

Oregon and worked on the committee in the 70's to aid Tom McCall.  

 


